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Comments: I oppose allowing sheep (or cattle) to graze in wilderness areas.  I have been in the Uintas when

hundreds of sheep have been there, ruining the outdoor experience, contaminating the water sources, and

adversely affecting natural wildlife species in the area.  The Forest Service has plenty of other lands available for

such uses.  Please keep sheep out of the Uintas wilderness.  Relatively few ranchers should not be allowed to

benefit at the expense of wildlife and everyone else using the wilderness areas.  Thank you for considering my

opinion.


